
 

 

 

 

 

 Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /20….-20…..                                                         Date:- 15/01/2020 

 

 

Notice 

 

This is to notify that the Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya will orgnise a poster 

commetetion progrmme on  “Innovative technologies for Waste re cycling energy regarding 

swachhata ” on  18th January, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. organised by department of Nutrition 

at our college premises. All students, Faculty members and administrative staff are 

requested to attend the said programme.     

 

 

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poster Competition on "Innovative Technologies for Waste Recycling Energy, 2020 

 

The Poster Competition on "Innovative Technologies for Waste Recycling Energy regarding Swachhata" was successfully 

held on January 18, 2020, at 11:00 a.m. in the college premises. The event, organized by the Department of Nutrition at 

Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya, aimed to promote creative solutions for waste recycling energy and enhance 

awareness about the Swachhata initiative. 

The programme commenced with a warm welcome to the participants, faculty members, and esteemed guests. The 

Principal inaugurated the event and highlighted the importance of embracing sustainable practices in our daily lives. 

Participants displayed an impressive array of posters, each reflecting unique and innovative approaches to waste 

recycling energy. The judging panel, comprised of faculty members from various departments, carefully evaluated the 

presentations based on creativity, feasibility, and relevance to the theme. 

The winners were announced, and certificates of appreciation were awarded to acknowledge the outstanding efforts of 

the participants. The event concluded with a vote of thanks expressing gratitude to everyone who contributed to the 

success of the programme. 

The competition not only showcased the creativity and talent of our students but also served as a platform for sharing 

valuable insights into sustainable practices for waste management. 

We extend our sincere thanks to all those who attended and participated, making the event a significant and fruitful 

endeavor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


